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June 3, 1919
Dear Mr. King,~

I am in receipt of your
booklet " The four parties to Industry",
and because of recently returning from a
vacation have not as yet had time to peruse
it, but will do so at an early moment, and
am convinced it will be interesting and
instructive,

Be good enough to accept my
best thanks for remembering me in this
matter.

Very truly yours,

ATR/S

W. L. McKenzie King Esq.,

W. L, Mackenzie




